
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Ref: PQ 25533/24 
 
26th June 2024 
  
Deputy Catherine Murphy 
Dáil Eireann  
Dublin 2  
 

Dear Deputy Murphy 
 
I refer to your below parliamentary question which has been forwarded to me for attention.  
Firstly, please accept my apologies for the delay in issuing a response. 

 
To ask the Minister for Health the number of graduate nurses that were offered 
permanent full-time jobs within a hospital (details supplied) in the years of 2023 and to 
date in 2024; and of the number of jobs offered, the number that were accepted, per 

year, in tabular form.  
 
Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 

Please see information you require from Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) at Temple Street 
below.  
 

 Number of graduate 
nurses that were offered 

permanent full-time jobs 

Number of jobs that were 
accepted 

2023 60 38 
2024 year-to-date 11th of 

June 
0 N/A 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

_____________________  

Charlotte O Dwyer 

Directorate Lead CDA 

Email: Charlotte.ODwyer@childrenshealthireland.ie 

 

 


